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Season’s Greetings to my fellow Nevadans!


As we approach end of the year, I want to wish everyone in Nevada a
happy holiday season. I hope you are able to celebrate with your loved
ones and that you stay safe and healthy in 2022.

Senator Cortez Masto celebrates the holidays with the Just One Project in Las Vegas

Over the past year, I’ve pushed to get our state back on track after the
worst of the pandemic. I worked to secure investments in our communities
that are helping us create more good-paying jobs, keep our economy
moving, and make sure our kids are safe and prepared for the future.



Looking ahead to the year to come, my focus is on lowering taxes and
bringing down costs for families, so we can make sure our economy



continues to grow and that hardworking families have what they need to
succeed.



I grew up here in Nevada. I know it’s the best place in America to live, and
that’s why I fight so hard to keep it that way.



As always, if you or your family need help, don’t hesitate to contact my
office. I work for you. 



Wishing you happiness,



Catherine
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